COVID-19 Precautions for 2020 Annual Meeting, September 28

- All staff in attendance will wear masks
- Members will be encouraged to wear masks
- Attendees must stay in household groups only, and household groups must maintain at least 6 feet of distance from other household groups
- Designated staff will hand attendees bags that contain the Annual Report, a bottle of water, hand sanitizer, and door prize ticket. The staff handing out these items will wear gloves and masks
- Attendees will be instructed to bring their own lawn chairs, including volunteers and staff
- Door prize tickets will be drawn by the Board Member making the announcements
- The Door Prize envelopes will be on a table in a separate area and winners will approach one at a time